
 

 
 

The Village of Evendale 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Planning Commission of the Village of Evendale will conduct a public hearing beginning at 

5:30 pm on Monday, January 22, 2018 in the Council Chambers in 10500 Reading Road.  The 

purpose of the planning commission public hearing is to consider a modification of Chapter 

1263. Wireless Communication Towers and Systems to add provisions regulating small cell 

systems.    

 

Copies of all documents related to the public hearing are on file in the Evendale Building 

Department. They may be inspected during normal business hours. The public is invited to attend 

and comment at the public hearing. 
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